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Message from our
principal Mr. Rohloff

At Paseo Pointe we R.I.S.E to Success
by being Responsible, showing Integrity,

remaining Safe and being Engaged.

Welcome to February! We have a lot to be excited
about! First of all, We are in the “meat” of the school
year where procedures have turned into routines and
learning is at its peak. The students have set their
goals and we are able to monitor their progress
towards success.
We are also excited to kick off Black History
Month.Our theme this year will be focusing on
Black Excellence. So far we have learned about
MLK, Frederick Douglas, Michael Jordan and other
great individuals along with their contributions to
our country! As always, we have a lot going on at
Paseo, so big thanks to our staff for bringing
learning to life for our students!

#EmpoweringExcellence



Dates to Remember
● 2/1 Early Release & PTA Peter Piper Night 12-7pm

● 2/8 PTA Meeting 6:00pm
● 2/14-2/18 MAP Growth 3rd-8th

● 2/16 Early Release
● 2/21 No School-Presidents Day

● 2/25 PTA $1.00 Dress Down Day

|Preparing
for State

Assessments
Teachers and students in
3rd through 8th grade
have begun their
countdown to state
testing. Students are
continuing to master
standards and review skills
which will support their
success on the
assessment. Assessments
will cover grade level
standards in Reading &
Math for 3rd-8th grade
and Science for 5th and
8th grade. We know our
Rams will R.I.S.E to Success
on the AASA tests!

PBIS_________
Spring time and spring cleaning is right around the

corner! This month we will be focusing on doing what is

needed to keep your area clean. At school you can

support by taking part in our school beautification plan.

And ensuring your area is clean.  At home you can also

consider looking for ways to keep your own home

looking beautiful. Thank you for our continued

partnership in teaching our students to be their very

best.


